
isons who graduated between the years of

1929 and 1954 may remember the Sanger

trophy.  Presented to the Dallas ISD by Sanger

Brothers Department Store in 1929, every yeat the

trophy went to the high school that accumulated

the most points from various athletic

competitions.  The name of the winning school

and the year were engraved on

the trophy.    

At the time the competition

began, there were six high

schools in Dallas: Adamson,

Crozier Tech, Forest Avenue,

North Dallas, Sunset, and

Woodrow Wilson.  Sunset was

the last school to have its name

engraved on the trophy in  1954, although stories

from that time indicate that it won the trophy

again in 1955 and 1956.                     

The trophy was stored at Sunset for many years.

Then when a school renovation was completed in

the late 70’s or early 80’s, a teacher decided that the

trophy wasn’t appropriate for display in the new

trophy cases, and it and many other items of

memorabilia were discarded.  Fortunately another

teacher, alumna Martha McSweeney, rescued

several of these items.

In 1999 Don Martin, a ‘52 grad and member of

Sunset’s 1950 State Championship football team,

joined with other alumni in searching for old

football trophies in preparation for a reunion.  It

was discovered that the Sanger Trophy was one of

those rescued from the trash, but by then it was

missing both its wooden base and its cap and its

silver plating was nearly gone.  As Martin told a

Dallas Morning News reporter, “I cried, but really,

I got mad. To think they would take something

that beautiful and big and almost ruin it...I still

can’t understand it.”     

McSweeney provided the missing cap which she

had rescued from the trash.  Martin began an

internet fundraising campaign to restore the

trophy, and raised the necessary $2,100 required to

bring it back to its glory. 

In a public ceremony on

August 24, officials of the

Old Red Museum of Dallas

County History and Culture

accepted the Sanger Trophy

as a gift from representatives

of the six high schools which

competed for it.  The trophy

will go on display next spring

in a temporary exhibit celebrating the opening of

the county museum in “Old Red,” the former

courthouse on the edge of downtown.

Joe Boring, quarterback for the 1950 State

Championship Sunset football team, was inducted

into the Texas A&M Hall of Fame in September.

Boring was football coach at Garland High

School several years ago when they played for the

State Championship. He has also been a coach for

W. T. White High school after retiring from

Garland, and a scout for the Dallas Cowboys.

John Fisher (1949) and wife Carolyn Wood

Fisher (1950) were featured in a news story about

the Prayer Quilt ministry which provides quilts to

people who are facing some type of crisis. John &

Carolyn participate through their church, Good

Shepherd Episcopal in Cedar Hill.

Historic Sanger Trophy Has New Home
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I cried, but really, I got
mad. To think they
would take something
that beautiful and big
and almost ruin it...I 
still can’t understand it.

Bisons in the News

Sincere thanks to former
newsletter editor Weldon
Finney (1950) who has retired
from the Alumni Association
Board.  We welcome new
member Dixie Laney (1966) as
Board Treasurer.



On October 27, the Sunset Alumni Association made its
annual awards to school organizations that submitted grant
applications for consideration. The Association was represented
by Laura Dorenbecker and Peggy van Wunnik. Checks were
presented to the following organizations and departments:

Boys’ Basketball, camp fees $450
Dance, competition entry fees $455
Business Professionals of America, registration fees $200
Girls Athletics, upgrades & equipment $500
CATE, for DVDs and videos $150
Girls Softball, new bat $250
Counseling, “Let’s Talk About It” program supplies $250
Golf, practice net $250
Counseling, “Character Counts” program supplies $500
Science Dept., new equipment $350
Counseling Dept., misc. supplies $500
Science GEESE Club, trip expenses $500

This year’s presentation of checks and in-kind donations of
material and labor totaled more than $4,500. These grants allow
organizations and departments to participate in activities and
purchase equipment that is not included in regular school
allocations, and are only possible through the generosity of
Sunset alumni. Although the Association awards grants once a
year, we accept donations year-round!  

Many corporations offer matching grants, so your
contribution to the 501(c)(3) Alumni Association might be
eligible for a matching grant  from your employer.

MISSING BISONS SOUGHT
Each class has a roster of “missing” Bisons who have strayed

from the herd over the years. The Class of 1968 has posted its
roster on the new “Missing Bisons” page on the website. If you
know where any of those folks are, ask them to get in touch with
their class contact person, or notify the Webmaster at
brucenance@sbcglobal.net with their contact information. If
you would like to post your class roster of missing folks, contact
the Webmaster.

GOLF TOURNEY A HIT
The second annual Sunset Lettermen and Friends Golf

Tourney was held on Oct. 21 at Buffalo Creek Golf Club in
Rockwall, with proceeds going to the Sunset Foundation. The
tourneys proved such a hit that they will continue, and plans are
already in the works for the 2007 event.

To learn more about the Sunset Foundation and its scholarship
program, visit its website at www.sunsetfoundation.org.

Alumni Grants Awarded

Alumni Awards Presentation on October 27, 2006

NHS PICTURE BOARD  PROJECT CONTINUES...

During school renovations some years ago, the National
Honor Society picture boards that had for many years been on
display on the third floor were removed and placed in storage.
Over the years, some of the boards were damaged and some
pictures misplaced.  A restoration effort was begun to refurbish
and repair the boards, and enough donations were received to
restore more than 60 panels.

We are extremely grateful to Paula Roe McCown (Class of
1970) of Roe-Art Picture Framing in DeSoto, who has offered to
donate the labor required for the remaining panels.

The Alumni Association has set aside $1800 towards
restoration of the remaining panels,  at    least    10%   of which
show some damage.  In addition, we will need to reproduce
some missing student photos. 

Even with Paula’s generous donation of the labor, there will
be expense for materials and photos. We estimate that we need
to raise  at least $75 per board. With some 50 panels still
needing restoration, that means we need to raise nearly $4,000
to complete this project. 

This is where you can help!  If you would like to contribute
to the NHS Picture Board restoration, any donation will be
welcomed. Just note on your check “NHS Project” and mail it
to the Alumni  Association. And if you’re driving on N.
Hampton in DeSoto and happen to pass Roe-Art, stop in and
say hi - and thanks - to Paula!

www.sunsetalumni.com

Principal Anthony Tovar and Laura Dorenbecker
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Alumni Events
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL MEETING PLANNED
Mark your calendars NOW for 11:30 a.m.

on March 10, 2007, when the alumni
association will hold a general meeting at the
El Fenix Restaurant on McKinney Ave. in
downtown Dallas. Each person will be
responsible for their own meal, and a 15%
gratuity will be added to each check. We hope
to have lots of folk present as we visit and
hear about the work of the alumni
association. To get a head count, it is VERY
IMPORTANT that you let us know that
you’ll be there. To RSVP, please contact Lynn
DeWitt at 214-942-8086, or Edwin Mole at
214-339-3960.

CLASS GET-TOGETHERS
Classes of 1935 and 1936 meet at 11:00 a.m.

on the 2nd Monday of each month at Luby’s
Cafeteria, Hampton Rd. and Ft. Worth Ave.
All class years welcome! Please contact:
Cornelia Chancellor Spencer at 214-339-9671.  

Classes of 1938 through 1946 meet at
11:30 a.m. on  the 3rd Saturday of each
month at Texas Land & Cattle Co., 3130
Lemmon at Cole. 

The Last Saturday Group (formerly the ‘42
Girls) meets for lunch on the last Saturday of
the month at Celebration Restaurant, 4503
W. Lovers Lane.

CLASS OF ‘56 OBSERVED 50TH
The Class of 1956 celebrated its 50th

reunion at the Marriott Suites in Dallas Oct.
20-22. More than 250 attended the
“Ultimate Senior All-Night Party,” which
featured a concert by the fabulous Coasters
as a highlight. The group also was
entertained by the Sunset choir. On
Saturday, alumni visited the school and were
greeted by Principal Tovar, assistant
principals, cheerleaders, and Bisonettes.
There was entertainment and refreshments
at the school. The weekend wrapped up
with dinner and dancing at the hotel.

CLASS OF ‘47 
TO HAVE 60TH REUNION

The Class of ‘47 will hold its 60th reunion
on May 5, 2007. Plans include a morning
visit to the Frontiers of Flight Museum at
Love Field and an early dinner at Lakewood
Country Club.  Contact person for the
reunion is Rodney Moore, 214-948-6167, or
email at: rodsharon98@ sbcglobal.net.

Keep in Touch!

If you change your address, phone or
email, be sure to let your class
contact person and the Alumni
Association know of the change!

Class Websites and Websites of Interest

Sunset High School Alumni www.sunsetalumni.com

Classes of ‘39-’46 http://home.comcast.net/~bolive/sunset.html

Class of ‘50 www.bisons1950.org

Classes of ‘56 www.sunsetspirit1956.com

Classes of ‘57-’58 www.theherd.net

Class of ‘61 www.sunset61bison.com

Class of ‘65 www.sunset65.org

Class of ‘67 www.sunsethighschool1967class.org

Class of ‘69 www.sunsetclassof69.com

Class of ‘70 www.shs70.net

Class of ‘89 (link through Alumni Assn. website)

Class of ‘94 www.geocities.com/sunsethigh1994

Sunset Bison Band www.members.aol.com/thesunsetband

Sunset Foundation www.sunsetfoundation.org

THANKS!
This newsletter is prepared and printed

courtesy of Curry Printing in Euless. Cody
Curry (‘67) and Larry Curry (‘70) are the
greatest, and we appreciate so much their
generosity and support.

~ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

SUNDIAL COVERS
ON WEBSITE

Next time you’re on the alumni website, take
a look at the new “Sundial
Covers” page, featuring
photos of many Sundials
through the years. We are
missing quite a few
(especially of recent
years), so if you would
like to share a photo (or
a scan) of a Sundial you
own, send it to: 
sunsetalumni@sbcglobal.net.



1938-42 Roy Kinslow (‘42) rkinslow@flash.net (972) 661-1941

1943-46 Bettye Brewer Olive bolive@comcast.net (972) 438-1983

1947 Glenn Wamble glennwamble@yahoo.com (972) 437-2345

1950 Denese Arnold Hinde deneseh@tx.rr.com

1951-52 Sandra Young Julien sj34ok@aol.com (972) 709-7832

1953 Yvonne James Fritz YJFritz@aol.com (972) 235-1718

1955 James Rutledge jamesmaryrut@yahoo.com (214) 520-3500

1956 Ron Harris Ronald.l.harris@comcast.net (972) 224-8762

1957 Nancy Pierce Barber hotdot57@hotmail.com (214) 333-4230

1958 Edward Cullum ed.cullum@comcast.net (972) 881-9169

1961 Raylene Wright rae13gad@hotmail.com

1962 ) Judy (Terry) Hanson hansonjats@sbcglobal.net (817) 516-9356

1962 ) Melinda Leath Kocian kocian@iqcisp.com

1963 ) Margaret Evans Bradley sunsetbison1963@yahoo.com

1963 ) Keith Packer (972) 223-7376

1964 Penny Peters Wilson misspenny03@aol.com (972) 437-3568

1965 Rita Harden rita.harden@denbury.com

1966 Jack Miller ejack.mgroupinc@att.net (972) 867-1235

1967 Jim Cox info@SunsetHighSchool1967class.org

1968 Anna Lyle Barclay annabarclay@hotmail.com

1969 ) Harry Harper drharper@grandecom.net (972) 384-1450

1969 ) Claudine Crater Witcher claudinewitcher@netzero.com (903) 664-2714

1970 Doris Murphy bisons@shs70.net

1971 Bill Vansyckle billvansyckle@hotmail.com (972) 470-3595

1972 Steve Holleman 6xchamps@cox.net (918) 272-9287

1974 Rita Ray Clemons (972) 222-3688

1976 Greg Powell gregpowell@aircanopy.net

1984 Linda Renteria Ali ali@buz.net (972) 248-1622

1985 Laura Schuller Dorenbecker ldorenbecker@crai.com (214) 599-8345

1994 Daisy Gonzales sunset94@sbcglobal.net (214) 314-7009

1997 Sandra Guerrero/Priscilla Navarro shsbison1997@aol.com

Who’s Keepin’ Up With Your Class?
The Alumni Association is pleased to provide a list of class representatives with whom you may
correspond concerning events planned by those classes. If you know of additional contact
information, please notify Bruce Nance at brucenance@sbcglobal.net or Peggy Tomlinson van
Wunnik at soprano1225@tx.rr.com.

www.sunsetalumni.com
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Elizabeth Baumann Post 1927

Mary Emma Ford Yates 1929

Bessie Mary Allsworth Allen 1930

Agnes Carina Clark Carter est. 1931

Ora Ainsworth Menefee 1932

Frances Denton Belk est. 1933

Alta Lois Buddington est. 1935

Miriam Hayley Dougherty est. 1935

Albert Earl Faulkner 1935

Doris Laverne Pardue Jacobson est. 1935

William Spencer January 1937

Henry “Jack” Lane 1937

O. V. Cartwright 1938

George B. McIntosh, Jr. 1938

Janell Baker Johnson 1939

John Jack Perkins 1939

Bettye Burnham Peterman est. 1939

Bette Sutton Williams 1939

Nonie Roberts Burr est. 1940

Patricia Gano Clayton 1940

Dolly Jo Gantz Davis 1940

Dorothy Louise Ramsey Frost 1940

Margaret E. Goodman Hogue est. 1940

Mary Kathryn Gallatin Massey 1940

Bobbie Sue Webb Oliver 1940

Cloyde C. Penson, Sr. est. 1940

Doris F. McCollum Sanders est. 1940

John Wm. Cunningham, Jr. 1941

Barbara G. Brannan Mole 1941

Marybeth Meanor Walton 1942

Jack V. Brewer 1943

Donald Ray Crow 1943

Norma Mae Drews 1941

Myriam Lamar Grube 1941

June Robertson Manton 1942

Jack Brewer 1943

Arthur Lee Burch 1944

Nellie Mae Groth Karnes est. 1944

Jack W. McElwain 1944

Sue Peterson Pope Traller 1945

Peggy Fletcher Burden 1945

James Shelton Goode 1945

Boyd Loyd 1945

Donald Bryant Miller 1945

Herbert Richter Pohl 1945

Martha Frye Hamilton 1946

Charles F. Lynch est. 1946

John E. Jean 1947

Doris Davis Patten 1947

David Melvin Tirey 1947

Faye Wilcox 1947

A. C. Winkler, Jr. 1947

William Baker Brogdon 1950

Harold Nelson Dagg, Jr. 1950

Gerald A. Davis 1950

Marae Gilchrist Kimball 1950

Wanda Eddy Lawrence 1950

Millyanne Sansom Tumlinson 1950

Richard C. Batchelor 1952

James D. Green 1952

Sue O’Dell Byers 1953

Roy L. Cannon 1953

Paul Norman Hoehn 1953

Carl S. Weber 1953

Harold Lynn Chenault 1954

Billy Joe Ribble 1954

Walter C. Temple III 1954

Joseph Robert Binford 1956

Patricia Roseborough Telford 1956

Jan Strelsky Maris 1959

Michael B. Caddell 1960

Margaret Rose Poole Cates est. 1960

Ann Sandifer est. 1961

Kenneth Wayne Thornton 1961

Cheryl Conway Chaffin 1964

Edith Staats Watkins 1968

James McGregor 1970

Rickey Lynn Brock 1971

Lois Elaine Hawes 1971

Janet Ann Hobratsch 1974

Edward Acosta Landeros 1976

Luis Luera 1991

In Memoriam
Following are the names of Bisons whose deaths occurred since our last newsletter, or of whose death
we were made aware since the last newsletter. If the graduation year is not known, it is shown as “est.”
If any reader knows correct dates, please contact the Editor at soprano1225@tx.rr.com.

They will not grow old, as we who are left grow old...Age shall not weary them, nor the years
condemn...And at the setting of the sun, and in the morning…

We shall remember them.

Our sympathy and caring are extended to the families of these Sunset alumni.

[ [



The Irwindell Methodist Church near the intersection of Jefferson
and Westmoreland sponsored a Boy Scout troop. You had to be
twelve to join, and when my friend Charlie and I turned twelve, we
were the first in the door.

W. K. White was our Scoutmaster, a nice guy and easy to get
along with. I never saw him angry or dress down a kid. None of us
had uniforms like the rich kids, and none of us were Eagle Scouts.
Tenderfoot, Second Class, and First Class were our highest ranks.
The troop consisted of about twelve active boys including Charlie
and me and our friends Forest and Kenneth. Our duty was to sweep
out and clean the church on Saturday. Four or five of us would show
up, clean windows, bathrooms, pick up all trash in the pews, place
hymnals back in the racks, and last, sweep out the oak floor with
oil-sorb floor sweep. I did not mind this - it was little enough to pay
for all the fun we had.

Charlie and I did not join Scouts to get religion, we wanted the
camping, traveling, and adventure the Scouts offered. A wealthy
man had donated approximately 150 acres five miles west of Dallas
to the Scouts, and they named it Camp Wisdom in his honor. He
built a large administration building which housed the Scout offices.
In a large room above the offices, he placed his hunting trophies: a
large stuffed black bear, several heads of deer, and some African
animals. He dammed the creek and had a nice lake. He built a
swimming pool, tennis and basketball courts, baseball field, and
several rustic cabins situated away from the main building, so that
each troop would have a private place. Charlie and I knew about it
and could not wait to get out there.

The troop would camp out overnight about twice in the summer.
One of the church members owned a stake-bed truck, and the troop
would load up on Friday, have a steak fry on an open fire, spend
Friday night, and come home Saturday evening. It was hard for
Charlie and me to get away overnight because of our paper routes.
So we would load our bikes on the truck, participate in the steak fry,
pedal five miles back home and arrive about 1:00 a.m. to get up at
4:00 a.m. We would sleep awhile after we threw our routes, and then
go clean up the church.

Friday night was meeting night for the troop. Leader White
would call us to order, and we would say the Scout pledge. We’d
discuss what merit badges to work on, and he would drive to Mrs.
Pat’s * and get us hamburgers and Cokes. We had a fun free-for-all
while he was gone.

A new family moved onto Westmoreland, a block north of the
church. They were from New Jersey and were Methodist. The boy
wanted to be a Scout. We liked him. He was funny, but he talked all
the time. Lewis was slight and skinny, wore thick-lense glasses, and
probably had never been in the woods in his life, but he talked
tough and wanted to go with us.

One summer Saturday, Charlie, Kenneth, Lewis, Forest and I
decided to go to “our” cabin at Camp Wisdom. We loaded our paper

bags with water, a Coke or two, cheese sandwiches, and a flashlight.
We pedaled the five miles, which was no problem for us. When we
went through the front gate, we did not see the caretaker’s pickup
truck and thought he was in the pasture somewhere, so we
proceeded to the Troop #15 cabin. Charlie and I were going to stay
until midnight or so and then ride back to throw our paper routes.
Forest, Kenneth and Lewis were to stay all night.

We had several times warned Lewis to be very careful of bears,
as several were nearby and were very dangerous. Kenneth was the
instigator of our next action (and our downfall). He proposed that we
three go to the main building, get the big bear, and scare Lewis with
it. We were sure that the caretaker had gone home, and we could
crawl up and get in the main building through an upstairs window.
Kenneth asked Forest to stay with Lewis and to act like he was very
scared of the bear also. We went to the ad building, crawled up and
handed the big stuffed bear out the window. It was a pretty tough
task to carry that bear all the way back to the cabin. It was very
dark, and we stumbled and cursed all the way.

We placed the bear in front of the cabin door, knocked like it
was us, and waited. We could hear Forest telling Lewis to open the
door and let us in. Lewis opened the door with his flashlight shining
right in the bear’s eyes. Lewis screamed and jumped back. He bit
his little finger and it was bleeding badly - how he put his finger in
his mouth, I will never know. The rest of us laughed until our sides
hurt. Lewis looked stunned, and finally said that he wanted to go
home. We walked up the trail to where we had left our bikes and
started home.

Of course the caretaker found the bear by
the cabin door, and reported it to the Scout
authorities. An investigation was made, we
were questioned, and we admitted our guilt.
The following Friday, a representative from the
Dallas Scout council appeared at our
meeting. He made a speech, saying that we
had dishonored God, our country, the Boy
Scouts, our troop, and ourselves. Our names
would be removed from the roll of Boy Scouts,
and all merit badges and rank would be
removed and we could never again be Scouts.
Mr. White, our Scoutmaster, objected and
said we could apologize and pay expenses
and make amends. But it was no use - we
were out!  Kenneth started laughing and
left. Charlie and I told Mr. White we were
sorry. On the way home, we said nothing.

Two weeks later, Mr. White resigned
and Mr. Shackelford became Scoutmaster.    

* A hamburger place on Davis at Westmoreland

Allwyn Wilmoth, a January 1945 Sunset grad, shares the following recollection about a
childhood experience which took place in Oak Cliff around 1939. Much in the world may
change, but boys will always be boys…

Oak Cliff Recollection...

www.sunsetalumni.com
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Students Today...
The Sunset Varsity Cheerleading Squad

won the Cheer Power Level 5 championship
and the Cheer Power New Squad Award in
recent competition, and will compete at the
national level in late January in Galveston.

The Cheerleaders thanked the Alumni
Association for purchasing a spirit flag for use
at football games: “Your donation surely helps
build up spirit at all the football games. Thank
you again for everything!”

Senior Jonathan M. Vines has been named
a Commended Student in the 2007 National
Merit Scholarship Program, passing five AP
tests with a score of 5 to earn the AP
designation.  Jonathan is the first non-
Hispanic male to pass Spanish Language with
a score of 5.  In addition to Jonathan, this
year’s AP Scholars are Noemi Beltran, Leonel
Garcia, Veronica Sanchez, and Hector
Zambrano. According to AP Coordinator
Thomas Spring, the Class of 2007 is the first
class to have three AP scholars
named as Juniors.

The Academic Decathlon Teams won 2nd,
3rd, & 4th places in the 20th Annual Sunset
Invitational on Nov. 11.

Junior Abel Hernandez won the Ringside
2006 World Boxing Championship for the
middleweight class in August. 

Senior Trevor Neal was one of only 137
students stateside to receive a rating of ‘1’
(outstanding) during the Texas State Solo &
Ensemble Competition in Austin.

& Alumni Voices...
Carolyn Scott (‘58) wrote: “I am especially

impressed with the grants given to the school
and the clubs and organizations. Thanks for
the great job…”  

Ora Mae Sellers Irby (‘48) remembers
study hall teachers Miss Ware and Miss
Shackelford, and seems to recall that one of
them had purple hair! She has fond
memories of a capella choir where she stood

in front of bass Wallace Bradford.     
Bettye Brewer Olive (’45) recalls the

Bison Theater (later the Vogue), as well as
the Sunset, Texas, Rosewin, Midway and
Astor. She loved swimming and dancing at
Kidd Springs, and the great malts at the
Boundry Drug Store.  

Glenn Wamble (‘47) looks back on his
senior year when he was assistant manager of
the coffee shop and pool lifeguard at the
original Belmont Hotel. Now he’s a tour
guide and recently visited the newly-renovated
Belmont, and found it  quite impressive.
NOTE: A new restaurant adjacent to the
Belmont will open in the spring.

Membership Application
(Please Print)

Be sure that your membership is current, as your membership is the support of the Association!
Membership year is January to December 

IF YOUR MAILING LABEL DOES NOT SHOW “07”, WE MAY NOT HAVE RECEIVED YOUR 2007 CONTRIBUTION

Annual Membership Contribution  (check one)
_____ Single Membership $  25.00
_____ Couple Membership $  40.00 **
_____ Century Club Membership $100.00

_____  I cannot contribute at this time, but please add my name to the Sunset Alumni database for your records.

FOR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL ONLY: (Circle One)    Member information  …….. SAME ……… CHANGED    

Member Name:  First: ____________________ Maiden/Middle: ____________________ Last: __________________________
Year of Graduation:  _______   Spouse Name: _____________________ Spouse SHS Grad?  _______  If Yes, Year ______
Address: ____________________________________________  City: ____________________ State: _____ Zip: __________
Phone # _______________________________  Email Address __________________________________________________
**(if both members of the household are Sunset graduates, please complete separate applications)

Make checks payable to Sunset Alumni Association (please do not send cash)
Mail to: Sunset Alumni Association, P O Box 225050, Dallas TX 75222

Don’t forget the 
ALUMNI GENERAL MEETING

on March 10th. 
See page 3 for details.
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Editorial Policy...
Your Alumni Association Board hopes to make this an

informative newsletter that will present you with news about

current-day Sunset and items of interest relating to Sunset past.

Our goal is to help  today’s students, while remembering that we

who went before them laid the foundation upon which their

education is being built.

We welcome letters from alumni.  Tell us about your years at

Sunset, or your memories of the school or of Oak Cliff.  Letters or

articles may be edited to meet space limitations, and excerpts may

be used. 

Your privacy is important to us.  We will not publish phone

numbers, addresses, or email addresses without permission.

We consider all membership information proprietary, and will

not release it to any outside organization or individual.

Your continued financial support is needed and much

appreciated by the Alumni Association, students, and faculty of

Sunset High School.

Century Club Yearly Contributors
Fall/Winter 2006 

Sincere thanks are expressed to the newest members
of the Century Club of 2006. These members made
contributions of $100 or more to the Alumni
Association since the publication of the last newsletter.
All gifts, no matter the size, are greatly appreciated by
the students benefiting from your generosity.

Alice Brandhorst . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1968
Donald R. Burden . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1957
Robert & Linda Davis  . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1956
Joy Geary-Liles  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1947
Steven A. Haley  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1965
Denese Hinde . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1950
Dixie Thomas Laney . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1966
Steve Levine . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1960
Rodney & Sharon Moore  . . .Class of 1947, 1962
Doris L. Murphy  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1970
Bill Smith  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1957
Wanda Vassallo  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Class of 1947

Sunset High School Alumni Association
P.O. Box 225050
Dallas, TX 75222
Supporting Sunset Students is Our Mission

Is it time to make your contribution for 2007?
The Alumni Association thanks you!

POSTMASTER:RETURNSERVICEREQUESTED

We’re on the Web!
Check us out at

www.sunsetalumni.com


